

185 Perry Road, Keysborough, VIC 3173, Telephone: (03) 9709 0100 Fax: (03) 9709 0133 Email: admin@mthira.vic.edu.au Web: www.mthira.vic.edu.au

17 April 2020

Speech Pathology in Term 2

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Welcome to Term 2!

As you are aware, your child has been receiving speech pathology services at school. The continuity of therapy is vital in further progressing your child's language and communication. Therefore, we would like to offer on-going speech pathology consultation throughout the remote learning period.

The primary objective of these telecommunications will be to discuss activities and strategies that can be undertaken at home with your child. The initial consultation will be via a private chat or call on Microsoft Teams and any following discussions can be arranged through this platform. A notification will be sent to students through Microsoft Teams chat by week 3 inviting parents to arrange a virtual meeting. Please take the opportunity to organise a suitable time by responding to the notification.

Furthermore, your child will be added to a "Speech Pathology Team" on Microsoft Teams where regular updates, fun facts and techniques will be posted. Finally, don't forget to stay connected and look out for Chatty Tuesdays on our various social media platforms!

If you have any queries regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me via email at lkelly@mthira.vic.edu.au or via Microsoft Teams on Mondays, Wednesdays (between 8:30am and 3:30pm) and Fridays (between 8:30am and 12:30pm).

Kind Regards,

Ms Lisa Kelly Speech Pathologist